
	
It’s time for Cotillion!  Classes begin 1/10/17 for Middle School 
Students (6/7/8 grades). Class Fee $120 for 8 weeks.  
  
A Woodside tradition, Cotillion provides instruction in etiquette for social events and provides an 
introduction to “ballroom” dancing, such as the Waltz, Rumba, Samba, and Swing.    
  
What to expect:  
• Expect to have a great time!  
• Expect to dance with EVERYONE!  Dancers are rotated in order to give everyone the 

chance to learn how to dance with a variety of partners.  
• Expect to put your cell phones away during the entire class.   
 
 Dress code:  
• Boys - dress slacks, button down shirt, dress shoes.  NO athletic shoes or sandals.    
• Girls - Dresses or skirts with dress shoes.  The school dress code will be enforced, you will 

be asked to leave if not dressed appropriately.  NO spaghetti straps without a cover-up, no 
super-short dresses, no midriff tops.  We STRONGLY encourage dress flats.  Shoes must 
be worn at all times and comfortable shoes will make dancing easier!     

 
What NOT to bring to class:  
• Cameras - no photography allowed  
• Gum - no gum chewing allowed  
 
Class dates and times:  
Classes will be on Tuesday nights from 7:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  
(March 15th class will end at 9 p.m.).   
Class dates are:  
January 10, 17, 24, 31  
February 7, 14, 28 (no class on February 21)  
March 14 (no class on March 7th) Parents invited March 14th  
____________________________________________________________________________  
  
Student Name   ___________________________________________________ Grade ______  
  
Parent phone #_______________ Parent e-mail ___________________________________  
  
Parent Signature ______________________________________________________________  
  
Make checks payable to WES and attach to this form. This is a Middle School Fundraiser.  
We will need some parent volunteers to chaperone and bring refreshments!  Please contact 
Kelly Escobar if you interested in helping kellyzsoc@hotmail.com.  

	


